
“Families & Friends of Castle” 
501(c)(3) Nonprofit Corporation 

 
 

 
Questions?  Kathy Martin, PCNC 

PH: 305-0762 
email: martink@knights.k12.hi.us 

Please print clearly 
 
Name: ________________________________________ 
Phone:  _______________________________________ 
E-Mail:  _______________________________________ 
            
Mailing address: 
______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
 
 Your Connection to Castle High 

 
 [    ]   Parent/guardian 

     Child’s Name               Grade 
  

  
  

 
[    ]   Alumni - Class of _____________ 
[    ]   Community Member 
[    ]   Faculty / Staff Member 
 
[   ]    Email me CHS E-bulletins to keep me informed of 
what’s happening at CHS.  Free service to you. Email:  
castleparents@knights.k12.hi.us.  Include your child’s 
name and grade-level. 
 
[    ]   Email me the Knightly News to help save money 
on postage, printing and paper.  Free service to you. 
Email: castleparents@knights.k12.hi.us.  Include child’s 
name & grade-level. 

 
Please donate to “Families & Friends of 

Castle” (FFC) 
 

  FFC is your school’s parent organization that provides 
financial and volunteer support to your school. 

 

Squire Less than $5 

Knight $5 

Baron $10 

Duke $25 

Prince $50 

King $100 Or more 

 
 

Make checks payable to: 
“Families and Friends of Castle” 

 
• Mail to: 

Castle High School - Box 109 
45-386 Kaneohe Bay Drive 
Kaneohe, Hawaii 96744  

 
• Bring to FFC Parent Meeting 

See e-bulletin or Knightly News for 
dates and times 

 
 

Be Involved, Be a Volunteer 
 
There are many opportunities to volunteer at Castle 
High School.  Let us help you find an activity or group 
that you will enjoy and to allow you to share your time 
and talents.   
 
[  ]  Please contact me to discuss how I can 

volunteer at Castle High School 
 
 
 

[  ] I want to share my talents and skills. 
My skills and talents are: 
_______________________________________
_______________________________________
_______________________________________ 

 
 
[  ]   I want to learn more about FFC. 
 
 
[  ] I want to be involved in Project Graduation. 
 
 
[  ] I want to be a part of my child’s grade level 

committee. 
 
 
[  ]  I want to assist with fundraising. 
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